Dear Parents and Carers,
Click this link to access the Stage 2 Online Learning Timetable for this week, your child will already have
their own copy in Google Classroom: along with all the other documents they need to complete their

learning tasks:

https://docs.gooale.com/document/d/1WThdGMR76NazuZL LIXVUXIZDdQfpCdtTOYKAeva60Ul/copy

Tuesday Zoom Meeting

Each week there will be a 20 minute check in to see how students are accessing Online Learning and to
answer any questions students may have about Online Learning. Students will access the Zoom Meeting
via a link in Google Classroom on Tuesday 24 August 2021.

Wednesday Year 3 kNOw Waste Binwise Zoom Meeting

Last week, the Year 4 classes accessed a Zoom hosted by the local council called kNOw Waste, it was
about recycling and disposing of rubbish correctly. This week, Year 3 students will attend a session on
Wednesday. Students will access the Zoom Meeting via a link in Google Classroom on Wednesday 25
August 2021.

How students complete their wlearning tasks

How you complete the learning tasks online is up to parents and carers. Parents may want you to work in a
workbook, on a worksheet, or they may let you work online. It is up to parents and what suits your family
best.

Stage 2 teachers have seen some amazing work samples and the maijority of students are actively
engaging in Learning from Home with the support of their families. We really appreciate the effort everyone
at home is making at this difficult time. Just a reminder that you can only upload 20 pieces of work at the
maximum. Stage 2 teachers will endeavor to provide feedback via the rubric on Google Classroom by
Tuesday afternoon the following week.

Assessing Work Samples

We assess the previous week's work on Monday and Tuesday. Can | please ask parents to check the
comment and rubric from the Classroom Teacher every Wednesday if you want feedback on your child’s
work from the previous week?

Stage 2 teachers assess this way as it is not possible for us to click through all the work samples to check
constantly as everyone is working at their own pace.

Please discuss with your child about not just posting in the Stream as it is impossible for us to track
completed work via the Stream. Teachers have commented about this in Google Classroom and on Zoom.

Contacting Classroom Teachers

If you or your child are unclear of the expectations, you can either contact the class teacher through the
school by sending an email sanssouci-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or you can choose an alternative activity
to complete with your child.

Due to the current circumstances with limited staff on site and current COVID restrictions around limited
movement within our community printed copies are no longer available.

Kind Regards
Mr Gordon Callaughan Stage 2 Teachers
Stage 2 Assistant Principal
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